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11th September 2012
Dear Parents,

At Lilly Hall Junior School we wish to reward your children for their good standard of behaviour but also acknowledge that some children need to improve their behaviour so we have updated our rewards and sanctions policy to ensure the procedure is fair and transparent.
The Class Behaviour Charter

This gives clear classroom guidelines for the expected standards of conduct for all children and more importantly the steps that are taken should a child misbehave during the day.  The school rules are as follows:

1. Always do as you are told by all school staff.

2. Look after each other and respect our school.

3. Do not be rude, be polite and display good manners at all times.

4. Keep your hands and feet to yourself.

5. Be safe at all times in and around school.

The Lilly Hall Days Booklet

This is a record of behaviour in school which clearly rewards children who consistently behave well over a period of time.  The children receive a ‘stamp’ for each day of good behaviour.  If your child is absent then the teacher signs the box and the day is not lost.  

Each school year we have reviewed the system and made improvements concerning the Days Booklet and the rewards which are associated with it.  

As of 10th  September, 2012 behaviour will be recorded in three ways:

(a)
If your child is at school and well behaved they will be given a special stamp in their Days Booklet.

(b)
If your child is absent for any reason the child will receive a teachers signature in the Days Booklet.  This signature will count towards each half-term certificate.

(c)
An ‘X’ will be placed in the Days Booklet if a child has had a ‘warning’ on the class behaviour chart for that particular day.  Warnings are marked in two ways.  If the ‘warning’ is marked by a black cross then it is possible to ‘earn’ back the warning if good behaviour is displayed over the following two weeks. However if a red cross is recorded in the Days Booklet, then this warning stands.  

Rewards

We have also reviewed the system of rewards and it will now be as follows:

Each half-term block of days will bring the following certificate:

No crosses
=
The Gold Days Certificate (including warnings which have been earned back)
1 – 3 crosses
=
The Silver Days Certificate

4 – 8 crosses
=
The Bronze Days Certificate

Over 8 crosses... No certificate given.

At the end of the year children who have no warnings at all over the year will receive a ‘Super Gold’ certificate and be invited to participate in the treat at the end of the year.  This is for children who have a completely clean ‘Days Booklet’, no warnings recorded at all.
We hope that this information clarifies some confusion which occurred last term.

Yours sincerely

The Staff of Lilly Hall Junior School
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